
PUBLIC NOTICE  

FORT BEND COUNTY 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER RECOVERY  

Amendment to the Hurricane Harvey Infrastructure Contract  

 

Fort Bend County invites all citizens to review and comment on a proposed amendment to the Texas 

General Land Office contract with Fort Bend County for Hurricane Harvey CDBG-DR Contract No. 20-

065-092-C257.  

The County was allocated additional funding in the amount of $1,187,873.00 through the Hurricane 

Harvey CDBG-DR Houston-Galveston Area Council (H-GAC) Local Infrastructure Program Method of 

Distribution (MOD) Amendment administered by the Texas General Land Office (GLO), increasing the 

original contract amount from $17,417,192.00 to $18,604,494.00. The additional funding will allow the 

County to fund the expansion of the regional ALERT2 Flood Warning System in Fort Bend County and 

partially fund Phase 8 of North Rosenberg Water Distribution Improvement. 

A copy of the proposed amendment is available for review and comment during regular business hours 

from June 23, 2023, to July 24, 2023, at Fort Bend County Community Development Department, 301 

Jackson St., Suite 602, Richmond, Texas 77469, as well as on the County website at 

https://fortbendcountytx.gov/governments/departments/community-development/  Written comments 

may be submitted to Carol Borrego, Community Development Director, 301 Jackson St., Suite 602, 

Richmond, Texas 77469 and emails may be submitted to CommunityDevelopment@fbctx.gov. 

Comments will be incorporated into the draft amendment as appropriate. 
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